
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
THURSDAY, APRIL 28, 2022 

 

Interact Club: Interact Club is having a meeting right after school today in room C313. 

College Visits: Denmark College Medical Assistant Program will be in the library after school today. 

Unified Track Team: The Unified Track team does not have practice tonight. 

GSA: There will not be a GSA meeting today. The next meeting will be right after school on Thursday, May 5, in 

room E120. 

Freshman Plays: Come see the Freshman Plays! These one act plays are student directed and feature our 

freshman students. They have been working hard and look forward to seeing you tonight and Friday, April 29. 

Doors open at 6:30 p.m. and the shows begin at 7 p.m. 

Colorguard Try It Night: Want to be part of something great? Are you interested in having fun, dancing, spinning 

equipment, and making new friends? If so, colorguard might be for you! Come join us for our "try-it" on Wednesday, 

May 4, in the high school band room. No experience is necessary. Email guard@lcscmail.com if you are interested 

or see one of the flyers in the hallway to fill out an interest form. Hope to see you there! 

Prom: Just a reminder that there will not be a Grand March this year before prom. All professional pictures will be 

taken at the Halls of St. George. Stop by the main office or room E120 to pick up a picture order form. 

Art Exhibition: The Lake Central Art Department is excited to announce an art exhibition coming to the LCHS Art 

Gallery, which is attached to the Library! Student artwork will be on display from May 2 to May 16. There will be an 

opening reception from 6 - 7:30 p.m. on Monday, May 2. Snacks will be created by the FACS classes for you to 

enjoy as you peruse the work during the reception. Students, faculty, and visitors are asked to vote for their favorite 

2D, 3D, and ceramic works of art. Voting begins Monday, May 2, and ends on Friday, May 6. Look for the QR codes 

posted in and around the gallery to cast your vote. Winners from each category will receive a prize!  We look 

forward to seeing you at the opening reception and hope you enjoy viewing the work of LC's talented artists! 
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